
  27th November 2018 
 

Dear Parent 
 
Y6 Class Assembly – Friday 30th November 2018 
Please join us as Mrs Noone’s class lead our collective worship on Friday.  Assemblies begin at 
9.15am.  All welcome.  
 
Stay & Pray during Advent 
From next Wednesday, we will have our whole school Meditation first thing every Wednesday 
morning.  Please join us. 
 
Y1 – Fire Station visit: 
Our Y1 children have been to the Fire Station today as part of their Topic – and have had a great 
experience and some real life learning.  Many thanks to Miss Preedy and Miss Smyth for 
arranging this visit. 
 

Reception - Ash End House Farm: 
Our Reception classes are off to Ash End House Farm tomorrow.  They will learn all about the 
animals as well as being given the opportunity to act out the key parts of the Nativity – with a 
real donkey!  We wish them a fun filled and happy learning experience.  
Many thanks to Miss Cook for arranging this opportunity for the children. 

 
Welcome Back! 
Mrs Davis returns next Monday, 3rd December, from her maternity leave.  She will be working 4 
days a week for the foreseeable future – Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. 
 

Parish Fayre 
Many thanks to all who worked so hard, especially our PTA, and to those who supported the 
Parish Fayre on Saturday, I understand it was a great occasion and that it was more enjoyable 
due to the Santa grotto being in the dining room for the first time.  Unfortunately, due to family 
circumstances, I was unable to attend this year and so missed what is said to be the best yet!  Fr 
John informed that he is very pleased with how it ran so well as a community event and he was 
very appreciative of the PTA’s input.  

 

Thought for this week 
As we consider what makes Jesus Christ the King of the Universe... 
 

There is no respect for others 
without humility in one's self. 

            Henri Frederic Amiel 

 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
H M Cusack 
Headteacher 
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